







Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA

Telephone: 01434 681408 Fax: 01434 681408

E-mail: <a href="mailto:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk">admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk</a>
Web: <a href="mailto:www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk">www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk</a>

Headteacher: Jude Long

6<sup>th</sup> September 2018

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Class 2 and the start of the new academic year. Our topic this half term is Harry Potter/Magical Me. If your child hasn't already read the first Harry Potter book or watched the DVD it would be very helpful if they could do this at home ASAP.

Homework and spellings will be sent home on a Wednesday this year and checked the following Wednesday. Reading books will be reviewed weekly but Year 1 and 2 children are now responsible for changing their own books when they need to. Time will be allocated for this throughout the week.

Please continue to help at home with reading - it really does make a massive difference to your child's progress. It is expected that children read EVERY day outside of school, even for just 10 minutes. Thank you in advance for your support with this.

I am available at any time before school (except Thursdays) and on a Monday and Tuesday after school - please pop in!

Yours sincerely,

Karen Blythe